
 
 

W E Y M O U T H    S C H O O L    C O M M I T T E E    M E E T I N G 
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March 18, 2013 

5:30 p.m. 
M I N U T E S 

 
 
The Weymouth School Committee met on March 18, 2013 in Town Council Chambers 
in the Weymouth Town Hall, for the purpose of attending a the Town’s Education 
Committee meeting scheduled for 5:30 p.m.  The following members were present:   
Mr. Guilfoyle and Ms. Belmarsh.  Also present was Superintendent Kenneth Salim, 
Assistant Superintendent Matthew Ferron, Assistant Superintendent Garry Pelletier,  
and Business Manager Maria Hortaridis. 
 
A discussion followed about classroom sizes and Net School Spending.  For further 
information, please see Minutes of the Town’s Education Committee. 
 
Next Meeting of the Weymouth School Committee 
The Weymouth School Committee will next meet on March 21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
School Administration Building. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
               
       Sean Guilfoyle - Chairman 
 


